(| .

PEACE o’

LUTHERAN MINISTRIES \.\q

Va

"\; I w4

CHURCH « SCHOOL « CHILDCARE

LCMS

Dear Families,
The time has come for 2024-25 3K registration!

The process will be done online and will be open to existing Peace families on Friday, January
19th at 9:00 a.m. and to community families on Friday, January 26th at 9:00 a.m.

The links to register via Procare and instructions can be found on peaceantigo.org under
childcare. Registration preference for 3K will be given in the following order: existing Peace
Childcare family, Peace Lutheran church member, sibling of Peace Lutheran school student,
community member.

3K is a program that operates under Childcare but along with Peace Lutheran School. Special
enrollment is required due to limited program space. Class is held 2 mornings a week for 3
hours only and follows the school calendar. Wrap-around childcare is available. Enrollment in
3K does not guarantee placement in 4K, but we pray your child will be able to continue their
education at Peace. In order to attend, your child must be 3 on or before September 1, 2024
and also be fully potty trained.

The 3K program has a bible component to each day. It also teaches children school-readiness
skills while playing together and having fun. On the registration page, you can choose which 2
days you prefer. We offer a Monday/Wednesday session and a Tuesday/Thursday session.
They both run from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. and include a snack but no meals. | cannot
guarantee your preference for days will be met. If there is no availability on your preferred
days, | will talk with you personally.

Tuition for the 2024-25 school year will be $800.00 per year (580.00 per month.) We
appreciate full tuition payment up-front, but it can also be spread over 10 payments beginning
at the end of August. If you choose to make your payment in full prior to June 30, 2024, there
will be a $50 savings and tuition will be $750. If the payment is not made in full by then, you
will be transitioned into the monthly payments totaling $800.

There is a one-time registration fee of $75.00. It should be paid via Procare upon registering.

| look forward to the opportunity to fill our 3K classes and share the love of Jesus with all while
providing a quality pre-school experience. Please direct questions to me via email or phone.

Ms. Jenny Weyker, Childcare Director Ext. 300
jenny@peaceantigo.org

300 Lincoln Street, Antigo, WI 54409 | 715.623.2200 | www.peaceantigo.org

Peace will nurture and educate families in our community, beginning with children, so that they live abundant lives in Christ.
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